
 

 

CHORUS 

 

North Point Mall Performance Trip 

December 8, 2023 
Parents, 

 

In connection with the standards for Chorus, our classes will take a field trip to North 

Point Mall to perform for mall patrons as they shop. This trip/performance will take 

place on December 8, 2023.  We will be away from school from approximately 11am-

3pm. Students are required to make up any work they miss while on the trip. 

 

Students must have exemplary daily behavior and participation in chorus to attend this 

trip.  Ms. Grant will be in contact with you if behavior or participation is a factor in your 

child’s participation. 

 

All students are required to wear their blue NMS MUSIC T-Shirt and jeans or dark 

pants (blue or black) for this trip. Students will attend 1st, 2nd and 3rd period as usual.  

At the class change between 3rd and 4th period students should report to the bus loop, 

find their chaperone and board the buses. We will eat lunch at the mall then perform at 

center court (by Macy’s) at 1pm. We will return to school by 3pm. Students should bring 

lunch money for the mall food court or a sack lunch. We will be traveling by charter bus 

and will have an adult chaperone for each small group of students. This trip does not 

count as an absence from school. 

 

The blanket permission slip we have on file will cover this trip. If you DO NOT want 

your child to attend this trip, please email Ms. Grant no later than Friday, December 1, 

2023.   

 

We need approximately 20-25 chaperones. If you would like to chaperone this trip 

please email Ms. Grant. grants@fultonschools.org 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Suzanne D. Grant 

Choral Director 

Northwestern Middle School 

grants@fultonschools.org  

www.northwesternmsmusic.org 

Twitter @MsGrantsChorus 
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